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3 February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Valentine’s Silent Disco – 12 February 2025 

We are extremely excited to announce that we will be holding a Valentine’s Silent 

Disco at Sandy Hill Academy on Wednesday 12th February.  

The cost of the event will be £5 per child, tickets will be available to purchase via 

ParentPay. The ticket includes the hire of the headphones, drinks during the event, 

two snacks and a glow band. 

All proceeds raised will be allocated to our school trips and activities fund, which will 

benefit all students. 

The timings of the discos are as follows: 

Year 1 & 2 Disco 3:15-4pm  

Please may we ask that children bring their party clothes to school with them in the 

morning. Children will have the opportunity to change into their clothes at school, 

ready for the disco at 3:15pm.  

After the disco, your child should be collected from their classroom. 

  

Year 3 & 4 Disco 4:15-5pm  

Year 3 and 4 pupils should arrive via the school office, where a member of staff will be 

available to greet them. After the event has ended, our Year 3 and 4 pupils should be 

collected from the classes shown below: 

• Year 3 Ash Class Pupils - Collection from Year 1 Chestnut Class (Mrs Gillmore)  

• Year 3 Elm Class Pupils – Collection from Year 1 Holly Class (Mr Chafer)  

• Year 4 Beech Class Pupils – Collection from Year 2 Willow Class (Miss Bussandri)  

• Year 4 Sycamore Class Pupils – Collection from Year 2 Maple Class (Miss 

Polmounter)   
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Year 5 & 6 Disco 5:15-6pm 

Year 5 and 6 pupils are also to arrive via the school office, where a member of staff 

will meet them. After the disco, pupils should be collected from the following locations: 

• Year 5 Cedar Class Pupils – Collection from Year 1 Chestnut Class (Mrs Gillmore)  

• Year 5 Pine Class Pupils – Collection from Year 1 Holly Class (Mr Chafer)  

• Year 6 Oak Class Pupils – Collection from Year 2 Willow Class (Miss Bussandri)  

• Year 6 Redwood Class – Collection from Year 2 Maple Class (Miss Polmounter)   

  

Nursery & Reception Classes 

Nursery and Reception classes will be holding a separate Valentine’s party on the 

afternoon of Wednesday 12th February. Our nursery and reception class children will 

receive a little valentine treat to take home. As this event is being held during the 

school day, we would invite you to make a voluntary donation of £1 (via ParentPay > 

Parental Voluntary Donations) if you are able to.  Please note there is no obligation to 

contribute for this activity, pupils will not be treated differently according to whether 

or not their parents have contributed. 

We hope as many children as possible are able to attend our Valentine’s disco. As 

always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Mr J Walker      

Head of School  
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